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30.01.2023 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
This Friday February 3rd 2023 is NSPCC Number Day!  
 
In year 3 and 4 to celebrate number day we have 
decided to take part in a friendly competition involving 
schools in the United Kingdom! 
 
It is a 1-day competition, which starts on Friday 3rd February 2023 at 7:30am and ends 
at 7:30pm.  
 
It is all done online via play.ttrockstars.com. Your children should all long in details to 
their accounts and be accessing this weekly already to practise their timestables!  
 
On Friday 3rd February, children can play in any game mode and earn points towards the 
competition. As they play every correct answer to a multiplication or division question will 
award them one point. These points will go towards their own individual score, their 
class scores and the schools score!  
 

The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will tally up all of the 
points and come up with a top player in each class! 
Winning players in the class will be awarded a prize! 
Winning classes and schools across the country will be 
awarded certificates!   

 
To support player wellbeing, there is a time limit of 60-

minutes per player. In other words, each player can earn 
competition points for up to 60-minutes between 07:30am 
and 7:30pm on Friday 3rd February. Once the player goes 

beyond 60-minutes of play on that day, they will still earn coins but will no longer earn 
points towards the competition. 
 
We will allow children a chance to log on and play for 10-15 minutes in school on Friday, 
but please do encourage them to also log on and play at home that day to earn extra 
points!  
 
We look forward to seeing all the great mathematical thinking! Best of luck everyone!  
 
Kind regards,  
Ms McClelland  
Maths Lead  

 


